
Maranatha News 

Now when I went to Troas to preach the gospel of Christ and found that the Lord had opened a door for 
me,………………… (II Corinthians 2:12)

Dear folks at Maranatha,

“Open doors are for walking through, closed doors have to be opened in order to walk through them.”  That, 
no doubt is stating the obvious!  But I do find it interesting that the Bible talks about open and closed 
doors as a way of illustrating the spread of the Gospel.  I was at a Pastor’s Retreat recently, and a fellow 
pastor led us through a study on this, and pointed out how we are dependent on God to open doors for us 
to share His Word.   The verse above comes from the chapter that we covered here at Maranatha just last 
Sunday, and it seems at first to be just a side note describing the travels of Paul on his missionary journeys.  
But stop and think about what Paul is saying here.  As he went from place to place preaching about Jesus 
Christ, he encountered all kinds of situations and obstacles, but he saw God’s hand in it all.     

He looked on each situation as an open or closed door for the Gospel, and that shaped his actions.

Here at Maranatha we at times deliberately open our doors wide, by putting up posters or sending out flyers 
inviting to a special event, or to our weekly ministries.  I believe it is valuable for us to do so, as we want 
people to know that they are welcome, and we hope they also then come and hear God’s Word.  

But beyond our invitations, God is at work in ways we may not know.  He brings circumstances into peo-
ple’s lives that soften hearts to see their spiritual need.  And thus someone who might at one time dismiss 
our invitation may at another time be quite receptive to it.   If we recognize this then we won’t give up so 
easily on people around us, and we also will be more sensitive to people’s changing levels of receptivity.    

Paul in his letters to churches mentions at different times how God has opened a door for him to share the 
Gospel. (I Corinthians 16:8-9) He also asks folks to pray for Him that God would open a door for His mes-
sage, even while he was in prison (Colossians 4:2-3).   Sometimes God puts us in situations we would rather 
not be in, and He does so partly because He wants us to see the open door to share God’s Word with 
someone around us.  

Pray with me about seeing open doors for sharing the Gospel as we go about our individual lives, and as we 
work together in the Church.  We live in a world surrounded by people who are feeling hopeless, and we 
have a message of hope for this life and also for eternity.  

From Pa s t or  L loyd….
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Maranatha Council Meeting @ Glyndon
September 11, 2019 at 7:00 PM

Present: Joy Dale, Todd Dravland, Jeff Ehrichs, Mary       
Langerud, Amanda Larson, Pat Lewis, Dave Olek, 
Pastor Lloyd Quanbeck, Shirley Swenson and Glenn 
Urlacher.

Meeting was called to order by President Todd.  Todd’s          
devotion was on being united and led in prayer.
Secretary’s report of August 14, 2019 was read by Pat.         
Motion was made by Jeff and second by Mary to approve 
minutes as read; motion carried.
Treasurer’s report was given by Amanda.  August income was 
$20,438.62 and expenses were $29,312.57.   Report was     
approved as presented by Glenn and seconded by Dave;       
motion carried.
For the year thus far expenses are $20,000 higher than      
income.  
Board Reports
Christian Education – Joy

Kids Club starts on September 18th.
Christmas Program Director(s) needed.
Took away many good ideas to implement from the Home 

+ Church presentation.
Deacons – Glenn

Adult Sunday School classes will start on September 15th.
Pastor Ryan will teach an in-depth study on Bible history.
Pastor Ryan has the website very close to be up and ready 

to use.
Finalizing cookout details from last Sunday’s Cookout on 

the Green.
Finance – Shirley

Budgets are needed from the boards no later than         
September 29th.

All old records from upstairs have been placed in a file 
cabinet in the office.  Older records that are no longer 
needed will be properly disposed of.

Trustees – Jeff
Old couch has been removed from the Youth Room.
Quilts have been removed from the Fellowship Hall      

ceiling.  Foam on walls are at max per fire code.  
Craig Larson is working on gutter repairs.
Cry Room signage not completed yet; still determining 

what signage should say.
Worship & Music – Mary

Dinner & Movie night scheduled for October 20th at      
dinner at 5 PM and movie at 6:30 PM.  Movie to be 
shown is Run the Race.    The board will supply root 
beer floats.

October 27th is Pastor Recognition Sunday.   There will be 
a pot blessing with the Worship board providing pies 
for dessert.

Looking through hymnals to pull ones that are in bad 
shape for repair or removal.

Pastor’s Report - Pastor Lloyd
Sunday preaching will be on II Corinthians.
Had 2 funerals for church members parents and have 

made related visits.  
Confirmation:   Pastor Lloyd has 8 second year students 

and Pastor Ryan has 5 first year.
Attended Ulen Council meeting along with visitation.  

Will preach there in September and again in       
November.

Rally Sunday went well; good weather.
Will be adding a Take Home discussion/application each 

week from the sermon.
Living Free classes on Concerned Persons will be held at 

Maranatha for nine weeks beginning on September 
24th.    Larry & Shirley Swenson and Cliff & Mary 
Langerud will lead the class.

Old Business:   
Clarified that any sound equipment maintenance costs 

will go through the Worship and Music Board’s       
budget.

Discussed getting in contact with the congregation on 
shorter notice.   Decided to see if there was a way to 
use our website once it is up or robo call…is there a 
cost?

New Business:
November Congregational meeting is scheduled for 

Wednesday, November 20th at 7 PM.  
A clear path is needed to exit the North Sanctuary door 

per fire code; reviewing possibilities to make this 
happen. 

New keyboard needed; a price quote will be brought to 
the next meeting.

“Resolved that the total compensation paid to Pastor Ryan 
Tonneson for September through December of the 
calendar year 2019 shall be $21,000. Of which 
$16,480 is designated to be a housing allowance (plus 
utilities).”  

A motion was made by Mary to accept the request for 
housing allowance change for Pastor Ryan Tonneson 
and Shirley seconded.   Motion carried.

Pastor Lloyd closed in prayer.   Meeting adjourned.
Next Meeting:   Wednesday, October 9th at 7 PM.

Respectfully submitted by Pat Lewis 

Maranatha Council Meeting @ Ulen
The Ulen Maranatha Church Council met September 11, 2019 
with the following present: Harvey Dahl, Bob Herzog, Gary 
Langerud, Dwight Fevig, Mary Ann Schneidermann, Matt 
Klemetson, Jeannine Hess and Duane Fuglie. The meeting 
was called to order at 7PM with prayer and devotions given by 
Dwight.
Secretary's Report: Read and approved with motion by Bob, 
second by Duane, carried.
Treasurer's Report:  Read , discussed and approved with 
motion by Greg, second by Dwight, carried.
Deacon's Report :  4 home communions have been done. 
Pulpit fill discussed.



Trustee's Report:  Furnace in fellowship needs to be looked 
at; is not heating at present.
Music and Worship: No report.

Christian Education:  No report.
Old Business; Janitorial position discussed. Motion by Bob, 
second by Greg to authorize Kristi Schneidermann to do 
cleaning, carried.
New Business:  The Thanksgiving Eve service will be at 
Glyndon November 27 at 7PM.
Motion to adjourn by Greg, second by Bob. The Lord's Prayer 
was prayed. Mary Ann will give devotions in October.

Respectfully submitted,
Mary Ann Schneidermann

WMF NOTES  
(Women’s Missionary Federation)

GLYNDON MORNING WMF  
Maranatha morning WMF met on Tuesday, September 10, 
2019 with 11 ladies present.
Terrie E. opened with a devotions. 
Doris D.  led our Bible study on “Nehemiah... Build a Strong 
Wall of Christ like Living.”
We prayed our prayer requests.
Terrie Led our Business Meeting.
Old Business:  None
New Business:
Thank-you’s were read from Suzy and Jill Olek.
Lila made a motion to buy spatulas for kitchen, Jeanie se-
conded, all approved.  Terrie will buy them.
The missing forks were discussed.
Discussed the option of the hostess of the month may choose 
to host in their home or the church.
Anne made a motion to send $50 to the General Fund.
Suzy Shared about Albania and shared treats.
Terrie closed with prayer.

                Lila Ebner, Secretary

ULEN WMF
Our Ulen Maranatha WMF met Monday, September 16th at 1 
p.m. at the Viking Manor with 9 ladies present and also little 
William. We celebrated 7 birthdays at the home which      
included Emelyn. 
Ellen opened with prayer and together studied our Bible Study 
lesson entitled "NEHEMIAH...Build a Strong Wall of       
Christ like Living."
Ellen opened our Business Meeting with the reading of the 
Secretary's report which was read and accepted with a motion 
by Kathy and second by Mary Ann. Ellen read the Treasurer's 
report in Debi's absence which was approved with a motion by 
Dianne and second by Joyce. 
Our project offering of $50.00 this month will be given to the 

General Fund.
A thank you was read from Karen in regards to the ladies mak-
ing and serving the Brunch for the Class of 1957.
There was more discussion on the distribution of area Bread 
Baskets.
Mary Beth will be Hostess for October.
Ellen mentioned the Fall District meeting October 5th at 
Wadena.
Mary Ann made a motion to again give $100.00 this year for 
children at Ulen School who cannot afford money for snack/
milk break. Second by Mary Beth.
Mary Ann suggested to start up quilting again and was sug-
gested we try meeting the second Wednesday of the month 
from 10 to 2.
Prayed together the Lord's Prayer and gathered together with 
the residents in the dining hall to have some Apple Dessert 
which we brought to enjoy with the residents at the home. 

Respectfully submitted by Dianne Dahl, Secretary

GLYNDON EVENING  WMF
9-17-19 Evening WMF (9 present)
Janet opened the meeting with prayer. Liz led Lesson 5 of the 

Bible study.
Pat gave the treasurers report. Luci gave the secretaries report. 
The reports were approved and accepted.
Old Business:

1. The Christmas Shoe Box project of helping sort items has 
been cancelled.  The headquarters has been moved to 
Chicago from Minneapolis.

2. The missing forks have not been found.
New Business:

1. Thank you card was shared.

2. A motion was made by Joyce/seconded by Melody to 
purchase 3 units of 36 Onita Arbor Rose food service 
dinner forks. The cost is $157.68.

3. The WMF District Rally is at Zion Lutheran in Wadena 
on Oct 5 with registration starting at 9am. The theme 
is “Jesus Is The Light”.

4. Melody made a motion/seconded by Carol to give $200 to 
Samaritans Purse.

5. Operation Christmas Child boxes will be given again this 
year. The list of suggestions was discussed.

6. Motion was made by Janet/seconded by Liz to donate $50 
to WMF General Fund.

7. Ground Fresh Coffee tickets are still available. The event 
is October 25 and 26th.      See Chanyce for tickets.

8. Next Evening WMF will be at Melody's.
Motion to adjourn made by Luci/seconded by Pat.

Respectfully submitted by Luci
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SERVING GROUP II at Glyndon

Our opportunity to serve our Lord 
and our church family with goodies 
during fellowship time on Sunday’s is 
coming up.  We will be      re-
sponsible for the months of       
October, November and December.

A sign-up sheet is posted in the kitchen for you to select 
a date or dates that works out best for you to serve.  
Your willingness for serving in this area is much           
appreciated.  Thank You!  

Thankful for all who serve our country!   Thank 
You to all Men & Women, family and friends, who are    
serving our country both here at home and in other countries.   
Remember them in prayer!                                                                 

Kally Anderson, granddaughter of Vonnie Anderson

Trevor Dufault, son of Todd & Sara Dravland   

Allan Fuglie, grandson of Duane & Kathy Fuglie

Andy Heisinger, husband of Tracy  

Kyle Johnson, son-in-law of Gary & Debi Langerud

Layne Johnson, grandson of Ardis Johnson

Wyatt Ladwig, Son of Scott & Heidi Ladwig

Jessica Myers, granddaughter of Gerrie Payne

Luke Stensgard, grandson of Jane Williams

Jonathan Taylor, grandson of Fran Jenson 

Josh Trulson, son-in-law of John & Terrie Enlow

Marcus Young, John & Terrie Enlow’s niece’s husband

G l y n d o n  L i b r a r y
Adult Fiction:  By Susan May Warren; “Tying the Knot”
#2 in her Deep Haven Collection.

Anne never expected to help Noah Standing Bear run his sum-
mer camp for inner-city kids, yet Noah has a charisma she 
can’t ignore.

Adult Non-Fiction:  The latest book by Max Lucado, “How 
Happiness Happens” is about finding lasting joy in a world 
of comparison, disappointment and unmet expectations.

Kids:  By Joyce Meyer, “Field of Peace” is a delightful story 
of baseball, animals and getting along.

We have many Bible studies in our 
church library.  They offer a great oppor-
tunity to start up a Bible study, have a 
home study with a few friends or even do a 

study on your own.  (They each come with DVD’s.  Some 
have study books and some you will need to order books.)

To check them out:  Please DO NOT use date stamp to check 
out, instead write the due date on the card with your name.  
The studies can be checked out for 2-3 months at a time.

Women’s Studies 

by Beth Moore:  David; Esther; Beloved Disciple; Children of 
the Day; Sacred Secrets; Entrusted; Stepping Up; When Godly 
People Do Ungodly Things; James; To Live Is Christ; Inher-
itance; Breathe; The Law of Love and Family of Jesus.

by Kay Arthur, Beth Moore, Prisilla Shirer:                        

Faithful - Abundant

by  Denise Glenn: Wisdom for Mothers

by Susie Larson: Your Beautiful Purpose

Christian Living

by Kendrick Brothers: War Room

by Francis Chan: Crazy Love

by Jim Cymbala: When God’s Spirit Moves

by Chip Ingram: Living on the Edge

by Chip Ingram: Culture Shock

Parenting

by James Dobson: Bringing Up Boys

              

Library at Ulen
Questions about the library - contact Kathy Fuglie or     
Marilyn Green.

Jail Chaplains Dessert Social &        
Fundraiser



GLYNDON

Wednesday evenings:  Bible Study & Gathering at 7:00pm at 
the church 

We continue to look for commitments to donate to Narcice, 
Our Compassion Child from Togo, Africa.  

Lefse Making
Fall is here and that means Christmas is right around the     
corner! SaltTeens will be making lefse for purchase this year. 
Youth, we'll be prepping the lefse on November 1 from 5:30-
9:30 and making on November 3, following Sunday School. 
(And yes, lunch will be included!)

Lefse Orders
In order to help us better prepare, this year we are going to be 
taking orders! Beginning the week of October 6, there will be 
an order form on the SaltTeens bulletin board in the             
Fellowship Hall or at the SaltTeens page of the new               
Maranatha website. Orders will be due by October 30th. If you 
don't get your order in by the deadline, SaltTeens will be          
selling extras. 

GLYNDON & ULEN

AFLBS Up Close - October 17-18 for 11th & 12th Graders:  
Take advantage of this opportunity to get an up-close and per-
sonal look at AFLBS!  At this free event you will attend clas-
ses, eat meals, and stay in the dorms right alongside current 
AFLBS students.  Find out what AFLBS is really like!  Talk to 
Pastor Ryan if interested in attending.

Pastor Appreciation Sunday and New 
Member Sunday @ Maranatha-Glyndon

Sunday, October 27th
9:30am Worship Service
10:45am Sunday School

11:30am Potblessing lunch 
An article found:  A Pastor never 

gets to say “I’m off duty”.   Never gets to punch out at 5.  
Never gets to have a normal schedule.  We don’t know how 
many sleepless nights they spend on their knees praying for 
their church.  How much  opposition they face.  How many 
family opportunities they miss to meet with hurting people.  
We can’t carry their burden for them but we can do what the 

Bible tells us to:  Pray for them.  Encourage them. Support 
them.  Thank you Pastor Lloyd and Pastor Ryan for caring for 
us at Maranatha!

From Our Glyndon Parish Nurse Vickie

Welcome to Fall!  I have to say it is my 

favorite season of all but with it comes 
many changes and the “art of letting go”. 
It’s tough on our “Mental Health”.   Our 
children are off to schools whether it be 
colleges, high schools, kindergartens, pre-

schools…..changes are taking place.  Our children are gifts 
from God. Here’s a few tips to support your child and yet give 
you peace of mind.

Use the time in the car traveling to sports events or taxi-
ing for times of conversation, times of prayer, even 
times of devotions that your child can read to you 
while you drive.

Put notes in lunch boxes, inside book covers. 
Offer to pick up their friends children so you get to know 

who they are hanging out with.

Attend their games- cheer them on but don’t be the 
“parent that embarrasses them” from the stands.

Remember to be the parent- They have friends but they 
need your parenting love and advice. It will build 
your friendship later in life.

Hugs are still important- no matter what the age.
Finally- Lead by example, pointing them to Christ for 

their security and peace of mind. Praying with and for 
them. Supporting them through their ups and downs.

Take a deep breath parents. Its hard to do but you have 
been given a precious gift. To have, to hold and yet to 
let go so they can successfully fly. You’re doing a 
great job!! 

Remember its time for your Flu Shots!!!  Especially if you 
have preexisting health conditions. You can go to your local 
Pharmacy, or your Dr’s Office.

Blood Pressure Clinic  - Sunday, November 3rd in the         
fellowship Hall

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:
Lindsey Tweten October 01
Luke Sivertson October 01
Sue Koehler October 02
Patrick Mosloff October 03
Adrienne Rheault October 03
Dilene Spielman October 03
Levi Forness October 04
Lila Ebner October 05
Kallie Quanbeck October 05
Mary Ann Schneidermann October 05
Steven Mondt October 06
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Ramona Habedank October 07
Luke Quanbeck October 08
Baxter Rickford October 08
Charlene Oberg October 08
Nancy Lunder October 08
Janet Boe October 09
Will Oswald October 09
Paƫe Brecto October 09
Ryan Buchfink October 10
Rachelle Gilbert October 10
Kody Chromey October 10
Bill Strand October 10
PaƟence Graff October 11
Greg Schmitke October 12
Jeff Tweten October 12
JoAnn Skauge October 12
Dwight Fevig October 13
Glennys Sivertson October 15
Stan Sivertson October 15
Roger Wright October 15
Tammy Erickson October 15
Elias Gaukler October 15
Casey Macziewski October 17
Jake Pender October 19
Corey Trick October 19
Marie Tweten October 21
Sarah Quanbeck October 21
Preston Johnson October 22
Beƫe Buchfink October 23
Harold Skauge October 24
Lily Dalen October 24
Kathy Fuglie October 25
Amber Nelson October 25
Ardis Johnson Haarstad October 26
DaneƩe Trautmann October 26
Carol Johnson October 28
Chris Fuglie October 28
Sally Johnson October 29
BeƩy Menholt October 30
Blake Heisinger October 30
MaƩ Okke October 31 

HAPPY Anniversary TO:
Sean & Rebecca Buchfink October 04
ScoƩ & Chris Fuglie October 10
Jerome & Leane Trautmann October 16
Gaylan & Sharon Larson October 20
Gary & Debi Langerud October 21
Greg & Carol (Tweten) Wallsworth October 21
Mike & Michal Schmidt October 23
Wayne & Nancy Lunder October 24
Elijah & Ciara Dillon October 24

Bob & Clarice SoŌing October 26
Jason & BriƩany Schapp October 27
Russell & Charlene Oberg October 29 

LIFE GROUP BIBLE STUDY  
Bible study at Pat Johnson’s meet on Thursdays, 
at 7 pm  (4011 39th St S, Mhd)
We will be studying “Life Lessons from Psalms” 
a Bible study written by Max Lucado,  and 
would like you to have you join us for this study.  

Mary & Cliff  (218-354-7157)

SUPPER AND MOVIE - Sunday October 
20 at Maranatha - Glyndon

5:00 - 6:15pm Dinner will be served by our Youth 

6:30pm Movie “Run the Race” will be shown 

The Youth will be serving a Pasta Dinner for all before the 

movie.  This will be a free will offering which will go toward 

the Youth FLY account.

In RUN THE RACE, two desperate brothers sacrifice today 
for a better tomorrow.

Reeling from his mother’s death and his father’s abandon-
ment, Zach, an All-State athlete, finds glory on the football 
field, working to earn a college scholarship and the brothers’ 
ticket out of town.

When a devastating injury puts Zach—and his dreams—on the 
sidelines, David laces up his track cleats to salvage their future 
and point Zach toward hope.

RUN THE RACE shows what’s possible when you run to—
instead of from—the overwhelming love of God.
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Operation Christmas Child

Just a reminder if you want to start early:  
Boxes will not be due till middle of    
November.    

1. Find a Shoebox.  Start with an average-
size cardboard or plastic shoebox. If you 

want to wrap it, cover the box and lid separately.   

2. Girl or Boy ~ Decide whether you will pack a box for a girl 
or a boy, and the age category: 2–4, 5–9, or 10–14.    

3. Fill with Gifts ~  Select a medium to large “wow” item such 
as a soccer ball with pump or stuffed animal, then fill with 
other fun toys, hygiene items, and school supplies. (Check 
sight for items not to be included.)

4. Pray ~ Most importantly, pray for the child who will receive 
your gift.  You can also include a personal note and photo.    

5. Follow Your Box Labels ~ Donate $9 online and receive a 
tracking label to Follow Your Box and discover the  destina-
tion of your shoebox gift.

6. Drop-Off ~ during National Collection Week,  Nov.18–25, 
2019.

Maranatha-Glyndon has launched the 
new web page site.  

The address is www.maranathafreelutheran.com

We are excited to let you know that the new 
web page is up and running!  When you have a 
chance please take a look at it.      Audio      
sermons are also included on this site in the 
resource page.  

Thanks to Pastor Ryan for all the work on      
getting this up and running, he has did a great 
job!  

LOOKING AHEAD:

Annual November Congregational meeting at Maranatha-
Glyndon will be held on Wednesday evening, November 20th at 
7:00pm.  At this meeting we will look at purposed budgets for 
2020 and have election of officers.  If you have items that you 
would like added to the agenda at this meeting please be in  
contact with President Todd Dravland. 

---------------------------------

Chuckle:

A three-year old boy decided he could put his shoes on by 
himself.  His mother noticed he had his left shoe on his right 
foot and right shoe on his left foot.  
She said, “Son, your shoes are on the 
wrong feet.”  
He looked at her with a raised brow and 
said, “Don’t kid me mom, I know 
they’re my feet!”
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MARANATHA-ULEN

Maranatha Free Lutheran Church of Ulen
Statement of Financial Income and Expense

August 2019
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OCTOBER @ GLYNDON 2019
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1
1:00pm High Mileage 
Game Day

6:30pm Over 30 Life 
Group

2
5:00-6:30pm Supper Served
5:45pm Confirmation
6:30-7:30pm Kids Club
6:45-7:45pm Friendship Club
7:00pm SaltTeens 

3
7:00pm Life Group 
Bible Study at Pat 
Johnson home

4 5
7:00am Men’s       
Fellowship Bkft

WMF Rally at   
Wadena, MN

6 
9:30am             
Worship Service /
Communion

10:45am
Sunday School

7
7:00pm                
Under/30 meet

8
10:30am Morning WMF

6:30pm Over 30 Life 
Group

9
5:00-6:30pm Supper Served
5:45pm Confirmation
6:30-7:30pm Kids Club
6:45-7:45pm Friendship Club
7:00pm SaltTeens 
8:00pm Church Council meets

10
7:00pm Life Group 
Bible Study at Pat 
Johnson home

11 12
7:00am Men’s       
Fellowship Bkft

13 
9:30am             
Worship Service

10:45am
Sunday School

14
7:00pm                
Under/30 meet

15 
1:00pm Quilting at the 
church

6:30pm Over 30 Life 
Group

7:00pm Evening WMF 
at Melody Okke’s home

16
5:00-6:30pm Supper Served
5:45pm Confirmation
6:30-7:30pm Kids Club
6:45-7:45pm Friendship Club
7:00pm SaltTeens 

17
7:00pm Life Study 
Group at Pat Johnson 
home
5:30pm Jail Chaplain 
Banquet

18 19
7:00am Men’s       
Fellowship Bkft

20 
9:30am             
Worship Service

10:45am
Sunday School

5:00-6:15pm 
Supper served by 
Youth

6:30pm Movie “Run 
the Race”

21
7:00pm                
Under/30 meet

22
6:30pm Over 30 Life 
Group

6:30pm New Life 
Center Fundraising 
Dessert Social at Delta 
Hotel Fargo

23
5:00-6:30pm Supper Served
5:45pm Confirmation
6:30-7:30pm Kids Club
6:45-7:45pm Friendship Club
7:00pm SaltTeens 

24
7:00pm Life Study 
Group at Pat Johnson 
home

25 26
7:00am Men’s       
Fellowship Bkft

27 Pastor 
Appreciation 
Sunday 

9:30am             
Worship Service

10:45am
Sunday School

11:30am           
Potblessing served

28
7:00pm                
Under/30 meet

29
6:30pm Over 30 Life 
Group

30
5:00-6:30pm Supper Served
5:45pm Confirmation
6:30-7:30pm Kids Club
6:45-7:45pm Friendship Club
7:00pm SaltTeens 

31
7:00pm Life Study 
Group at Pat Johnson 
home

AFLBS UpClose Days for 11th & 
12th Graders

Laura Finstrom will be with us on Sunday, October 20 during our Worship Service to share                                     
with us on her missionary work as a Math teacher in Hungary



OCTOBER @ ULEN 2019
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2
7:00pm Prayer Time

3
No Bone Builders 

4 5
6:30am Men’s Bkft & 
Bible Study

WMF Rally at  Wadena, 
MN

6
9:00am             
Worship Service / 
Communion

10:30am
Sunday School

7
9:30-10:30am
Bone Builders 
@Ulen Fellowship 
Hall

8 9
10:00 - 2:00pm      
Quilting Day at the 
church

7:00pm Church Council

  

10
9:30-10:30am
Bone Builders @Ulen 
Fellowship Hall

11 12
6:30am Men’s Bkft & 
Bible Study

13
9:00am             
Worship Service 

10:30am
Sunday School

14
9:30-10:30am
Bone Builders 
@Ulen Fellowship 
Hall

15 16
7:00pm Prayer Time

17
9:30-10:30am
Bone Builders @Ulen 
Fellowship Hall

18 19
6:30am Men’s Bkft & 
Bible Study

20   
9:00am             
Worship Service 

10:30am
Sunday School

21
9:30-10:30am
Bone Builders 
@Ulen Fellowship 
Hall

7:00pm  WMF at  
church

22
6:30pm New Life 
Center Fundraising 
Dessert Social at 
Delta Hotel Fargo

23
7:00pm Prayer Time

24
9:30-10:30am
Bone Builders @Ulen 
Fellowship Hall

25 26
6:30am Men’s Bkft & 
Bible Study

27
9:00am             
Worship Service 

10:30am
Sunday School

28
9:30-10:30am
Bone Builders 
@Ulen Fellowship 
Hall

29 30
7:00pm Prayer Time

31
9:30-10:30am
Bone Builders @Ulen 
Fellowship Hall

AFLBS UpClose Days for 
11th & 12th Graders
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Glyndon Office:  218-498-2808     Fax  218-498-2129
Ulen Office:   218-596-8580

Glyndon email:   mflc@maranathafreelutheran.com
Ulen email:   maranathaulen@gmail.com

www.maranathafreelutheran.com
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…  “where the Spirit of the Lord is,
there is freedom.”   II Corinthians 3:17

Members of the Association of Free Lutheran Congregations


